
SAVE THE DATES

JUNE 11TH (Saturday).   
Chapter Mtg; 9:00 donuts/
coffee; 10:00 mtg; Carlile’s 
hangar, 15720 SE 175th St. 
Weirsdale          


JUNE 16TH (Thursday)        
IMC/ VMC mtg; 7:00pm. 
Carlile’s Pilots’ Lounge                                        


JULY 9TH (Saturday).     
Chapter Mtg 


Chapter 1236 Officers


Pres. John Carlile.                     
VP Bruce Cynamon.             
Treasurer Tricia Angell          
Secretary Ana Kircher.          
Membership Janette Carlile


Supporting Board Members


Tech Support Don Bartlett      
Young Eagles Judie Betz.        
Chap. Website Bob Rolfe.       
Newsletter Janette Carlile


KEEP IN TOUCH


Email: 
eaachapter1236@gmail.com 
Website:                                      
chapters.eaa.org/eaa1236


                                  


JUST PLANE NEWS . . .

EAA Chapter 1236 Newsletter     May/June 2022

Bruce Cynamon & Rescue 
911 Show…the Real Story

Our own Chapter VP was the guest speaker May 14th 
when he shared the 1991 taped episode of Rescue 911 in 
which his airplane, a Piper Cherokee 6, had a starring 
role in the show to help recreate the 1984 rescue event.  
The episode, narrated by William Shatner, dramatized 
the harrowing flight (St. Petersburg, FL to Fort 
Lauderdale)  of a non pilot wife whose husband passed 
out (he later died) and she had to be “talked” down by 
pilot heroes in the local tower and with one pilot in the 
air following her.  While the plane was damaged, she was 
able to land safely.


It was quite the timely topic since there had been a 
similar news story May 12th in Florida of a passenger 
who landed the plane with no flying experience.  Bruce 
ended his presentation with advice for those who are 
non pilot passengers and what they can do to assist and 
prepare for such emergencies.

mailto:eaachapter1236@gmail.com
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What’s Ahead in June?


June 11th Chapter Mtg - Steve Wolf’s 60% Scale 
P-47 project will be on display in the Carlile hangar 
for the June meeting.  Steve will update us on the 
progress of this project that he and Jack Hallett 
had been working on.  


There will be a table of aviation items that Judie 
Betz gave to the chapter.  Bring cash…donations 
accepted and all proceeds go to our Chapter.  Thank 
you, Judie!


Ken Winkler, father of Chapter 
member, Brad Winkler, was a 
surprise special guest and 
shared his aviation experiences 
at the May mtg.  

After the meeting, Ken Winkler 
had several members visit with 
him and look at his photo album 
and other memorabilia.

A great turnout for the May 14th meeting…

Memories from Sun ’N Fun 2022
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Great times at 


Sun ’n Fun 2022


Chapter 1236’s 

VP Bruce Cynamon & 

President John Carlile 


